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What have we been learning? 

    The children have been developing their story writing skills by adding two new 

characters to the ‘Into the forest’ story. They have challenged themsleves to add 

questions, commands and exclamation sentences to make their stories exciting for 

the reader. 

We have been learning outside constructing our micro-habitats using natural 

materials, ensuring we thought about the best conditions for our minibeasts to 

survive. 

Jet class had a brilliant time at the multi-skills festival; all the children participated in 

a wide variety of sports and games. Thank you to all our parent helpers who came 

along to help. 

                          

                                   

 

Next Week 

 
Jet class will be reading the story ‘Trust me, Jack’s 

beanstalk stinks!’ They will be using this story to write a 

persuasive letter from either Jack or the Giant telling 

court their side of the story. 

 

They will also be writing a book review about this story 

or the traditional story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

 

In maths, the children will be collecting and interpreting 

data and graphs based on our project. 
 

Other news 

 
We have now started using the Bug Club books again 

as part of our Guided Reading sessions; please remind 

your children that they should not read the book, which 

has its title highlighted in your home-school book. Miss 

Pursey or Mrs Cleverley will let the children know when 

they can complete the reading of this book at home. 

Any other books in their Bug Club library are to be read 

please. 
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